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Young Voices performance at the O2  
 

 
 

 
A huge ‘well done!’ to everyone in Year 6, led by 
Miss Spooner, for their recent performance at the 
O2 Arena. 8,027 children joined together to make 
the largest school choir in the world, performing 
alongside artists such as: 

• Tommy Blaize, lead singer of the BBC Strictly 
Come Dancing band for 20 years;  

• 14-year old singer and star of Britain’s Got 
Talent, Souparnika Nair; 

• Multi award-winning rapping teacher, MC 
Grammar; 

• Street dancers, Urban Strides. 
 

 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

February 2025 

Mon 3rd to 7th Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tues 11th  Safer Internet Day 
Parents’ workshop 2.45pm 

Tues 11th  Year 2 trip (am) – Barking Gurdwara 

Mon 10th- 13th  Parent consultations 

Thurs 13th  Last day of the half term - school 
closes at normal time for children in 
Nursery/NARP to Year 6 

Fri 14th to 21st   School closed for half term break 

Mon 24th School reopens (8:40am) 

Tues 25th  Farm visiting school for Reception 

March 2025 

Thurs 6th   World Book Day event – wear your 

pyjamas to school (details to follow) 

Fri 7th - 12th   Book Fair 

Mon 10th- 13th  Year 6 mock SATs 

Mon 10th- 14th  Science Week 

Fri 14th  Red Nose Day (letter to follow) 

April 2025 
Thurs 3rd      Reception & Year 1 trip 

Thurs 3rd  
Last day of term for Nursery and NARP 

only 

Fri 4th   

Last day of term for Reception to Year 

6. School closes at 1.55pm for lower 

school and 2.00pm for upper school 
 

 

Parent consultations 
You will have already received a letter inviting you to 
meet your child’s teacher during the week 
commencing 10th February. It is important that 
teachers meet with all parents to discuss each child’s 
progress so far, as well to give you information about 
how you can work together with us by supporting your 
child’s learning at home.  
Please return the slip at the bottom of the letter as 
soon as possible so that teachers can allocate your 
appointment time. (Additional copies of the letter can 
be obtained from the school office if the originals have 
gone astray.) Please do your very best to attend. 

 

A big ‘thank you’ 
from Pudsey  
Bear and BBC 
Children in Need 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
World Book Day 
 

 
 
March 6th is World Book Day. Look out for the special 
vouchers which can be exchanged in shops and 
supermarkets for the special World Book Day books 
(or used to get a reduction on another book, 
including those in our Book Fair). 
To mark the day, children (and adults) are invited to 
wear their pyjamas to school to highlight the fact 
that, whilst books and stories can be shared 
anywhere, anytime, a story at bedtime is always 
something special.  
 
Watch out for further details nearer the time. 
 

 
 

…and if you keep reading 
to your child until they 
leave primary school, they 
will have been read to 
more than 4,000 times! 

 

  

 

Mobile phones and smart watches 
Some of the older children in Years 5 and 6 bring 
a mobile phone to school because they walk to 
and from school alone. Where this is the case, 
their phone has to be switched off and stored 
away during the day. 
Many smart watches can now be used like 
phones, with some able to receive calls, access 
the internet and even take photos. For this 
reason, smart watches with these facilities must 
not be worn in school. 
Any mobile phones or watches used during 
school time to send/receive calls or messages, 
access the internet, take/view photos or videos, 
or to play games etc, will be confiscated. 
 
School uniform 
Please ensure that your child is wearing the 
correct uniform at all times and remember that 
footwear should be plain black – this includes 
laces too, so if your child has white or coloured 
laces in their shoes or trainers please swap them 
for black ones. 
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The CYPD Hub 
Becontree 

Community 
Hub 

Stevens Road 
Dagenham 
RM8 2QR 
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Ideas for half term 
 

  


